
                                                                                                                                      

                                                                                                                                                              

 

 

 
Premier Education Group 
phone: 01953 499 040  
address: The Derby Conference Centre, London Rd, Derby, DE24 8UX 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We hope this letter finds you and your family safe and well at this time. 

We are delighted to announce that we will be running a holiday club at Noel Baker Academy this Winter, for children 

who are eligible for Free School Meals.  

And in even betters news we have been able to access funding through the governments ‘Holiday Activity and Food 

Programme’ which means this will be FREE for children eligible for free school meals. Furthermore lunch will be 

provided for each child attending every day! This is an absolutely amazing opportunity, and we are initially offering 

this exclusively to children who attend Schools in the surrounding area. 

The Holiday club will run from 09:00 – 15:00 Tuesday to Friday, starting Tuesday 03rd January to Friday 06th 

January. It will be available to children aged 5 – 11. Children should bring plenty of water for the day.  

At the holiday club children will take part in a wide range of activities including sports such as football, basketball, 

cricket, dodgeball and many others. There will also be an opportunity to take part in performing arts sessions as well 

as arts and crafts each week.  

We expect the uptake will be huge and so we will be monitoring attendance, and any children regularly missing any 

days that have been booked will have future bookings cancelled to free up the place for other children. 

In order to book a place for your child please go click on the link below to go straight to the booking page. We will 

check with the school that your child is eligible for free schools. Any bookings made for children who do not qualify will 

be cancelled. 

https://family.premier-education.com/add-course/805478 

We expect there to be huge demand for this due to the funding and places are offered on a first come first served 

basis. 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact us on the details below. 

We look forward to seeing you and your child this Winter. 

Kind Regards 

Andrew Mellors                                                                                                                                                        

Premier Education                                                                                                                                      

amellors@premier-education.com 

  Premier – Derby       @PremEd_EastMids 


